
RETURN OF MEDICATION 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Any medication that your child has in school will be returned to them on Friday to bring home. 

 This will include Epi-Pens, Inhalers and Eczema creams, which should then be returned with your 

child in September, clearly labelled with your child’s name and new class. 

  I will not require another authorisation form to be completed unless your child is returning with 

new medication. 

Hope you all have a lovely summer break. 

Many thanks 

Matron 

 

 

 


